
Christmas Fair 2019 

HELP US TO HELP YOUR CHILDREN! 

 

With our Christmas fair fast approaching we are looking to 

start collecting donations to help us make the event magical. We 

will be holding our usual non-uniform day on Wednesday 27th 

November. The ‘charge’ for this will be; reception – bring a 

bottle, year 1 – sweets/chocolates and year 2 – adult tombola 

items (smellies etc). We also need donations of the following 

miscellaneous items: 

 

• Teddies 

• Old keys 

• Homemade Christmas crackers 

• Toys/unwanted gifts 

 

There will also be a box of empty glass jars at the front 

gate soon. We would like each child to take home a jar, fill 

it with small gifts (sweets, small toys etc) and return the 

jar, decorated if they wish! These will be used for our very 

popular jam jar hoopla. 

 

If anyone knows of any companies that could sponsor a 

stall or donate a raffle prize, there are official request 

letters available from the office. Likewise if anyone is 

available to run a stall even if only for an hour, it would be 

a huge help! 

Thank you in advance for all your help and support 


